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November 12, 2014 

 

                                               ANNUAL MEETING ANNOUNCMENT 

 

 

The Southwinds Homeowners Association annual meeting will be held at the Essex Elementary School 

at 7:00 PM on Friday December 5, 2014. 

 

Included with this announcement are the meeting agenda, prior year minutes, the proposed budget, and 

Proxy. 

 

If you will be unable to attend please proxy by signing the attached Proxy and delivering it to any 

Association member prior to the meeting. 

 

This is a very important meeting – we will hold elections to fill two Board positions.  Please consider 

helping your community, and your neighbors, by volunteering yourself as a nominee.  The Association 

needs the help of all members. 

 

 

 

The Board of Directors: 

 

Doug Kurras, President, John Shepherd, Treasurer 
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